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South King County Cultural Organizations Unite  
to Promote COVID-19 Vaccine Day on October 23 

 
October 1, 2021 - Many south King County arts and culture organizations have united to 
promote a COVID-19 Vaccine Day on October 23. Get your COVID-19 vaccine between 
October 1 and October 23 and receive discounts to upcoming activities with your local arts and 
culture institutions. As arts and culture organizations reopen, being fully vaccinated against 
COVID-19 is one of the strongest ways to show your support for one of the industries that has 
been hit hardest by the pandemic.  
 
Beginning on October 25, 2021, King County is requiring proof of vaccination or a negative 
COVID test to attend most indoor events including performing arts and live music venues, movie 
theaters, gyms, conferences, and conventions. To learn more about this policy, visit the King 
County COVID-19 website. Many arts and culture institutions already require proof of 
vaccination or a negative COVID test for entry to activities. 
 
At the height of the COVID-19 pandemic, unemployment among arts and culture workers was 
well over 50% according to the National Endowment for the Arts. The arts and culture sector 
contributes nearly $1 trillion to the nation’s GDP and employs more than 5 million workers. In 
Washington State in 2019, the arts and culture sector represented 8% of the state’s GDP and 
employed 3.5 million workers according to Americans for the Arts. 
 
Together, we can keep our communities safe and return to the arts and culture organizations we 
know and love. Get vaccinated and get back to life! 
 
Find a Vaccine Site 
 
Participating Organizations: 
SoCoCulture 
Auburn Symphony Orchestra 
Centerstage Theater (Federal Way) 
Evergreen City Ballet (Renton) 
Federal Way Symphony 
Interurban Center for the Arts 
Pacific Ballroom Dance (Auburn) 
Rosebud Children’s Theater Conservatory 
White River Valley Museum (Auburn) 
 
Information about the COVID-19 Vaccine 
Adults and children aged 12 and older are currently eligible to receive the free vaccine. As of 
Friday, September 24, 79.9% of eligible residents in King County have been fully vaccinated 

https://kingcounty.gov/depts/health/covid-19/current-guidance/verify.aspx
https://kingcounty.gov/depts/health/covid-19/current-guidance/verify.aspx
https://vaccinelocator.doh.wa.gov/?gclid=CjwKCAjw7rWKBhAtEiwAJ3CWLIPqFrOPGFQKuFAWkxQqyRZoYV9TVT2Wd03KFwRuUaoO6HbJTnIDwBoCj1AQAvD_BwE
https://sococulture.org/
http://auburnsymphony.org/
https://centerstagetheatre.com/
https://www.evergreencityballet.org/
https://www.evergreencityballet.org/
https://federalwaysymphony.org/
https://greenrivercollegefoundation.org/ica
https://pacificballroom.org/
http://www.rosebudctc.org/
https://www.wrvmuseum.org/
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against COVID-19. For more information about eligibility, visit the King County COVID-19 
website. 
 
Find a Vaccine Site  

https://kingcounty.gov/depts/health/covid-19/vaccine.aspx
https://kingcounty.gov/depts/health/covid-19/vaccine.aspx
https://vaccinelocator.doh.wa.gov/?gclid=CjwKCAjw7rWKBhAtEiwAJ3CWLIPqFrOPGFQKuFAWkxQqyRZoYV9TVT2Wd03KFwRuUaoO6HbJTnIDwBoCj1AQAvD_BwE

